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Goal 3 - Whakamanatanga  
 
Empowering, developing, and 
supporting teaching and 
leadership capabilities.  
 
NELP: 1:1b, 1:2a, 2:4b, 3:6a 
3:6b 
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Mission Statement 
Through a holistic curriculum, Casebrook will meet the physical, 

emotional and academic needs of the emerging adolescent. 
 

Vision 
To offer integrated experiences that broaden and enrich the 

learning of our emerging adolescents. 
 

School Values 
(Students Aspire to be a Casebrook REP) 

Respect – Whakaute: for yourself, your peers, your school, your community 
Excellence - Panekiretanga: strive to achieve your best, celebrate success 

Perseverance - Hiringa: set goals, show determination, thrive in adversity, adapt to change 
 

Goal 4 - Whanaungatanga  
 
Leading positive and 
productive relationships within 
a thriving and healthy 
community. 
 
NELP: 2:4c, 3:5b, 3:6c 
 
 
 
 

Goal 2 - Kotahitanga  
 
Targetted and responsive 
teaching practice that raises 
student / ākonga achievement, 
attendance and engagement. 
 
NELP: 1:2c 1:2d, 2: 3c,  2:4b,  
2:4c, 3:5c 
 
 

Goal 1 - Manaakitanga  
 
Providing an inclusive and 
enriching learning environment 
that tracks and responds to the 
academic, cultural, social, and 
emotional needs of our 
students/ ākonga. 
 
NELP: 1:1c,  1:2b 
 
 

School Annual Priorities 
 
Actively support RTLB Otāutahi 
Cluster 35 to provide  equitable 
access for students 
 
Active involvement in Tōtaranui 
Kāhui Ako 
 
Maintain and enhance strong 
community partnerships 
 
 
 

School Annual Priorities 
 
Effective and innovative 
resourcing and support for 
students whose needs have 
yet to be meet 
 
Respond to the curriculum 
refresh. 
 
Engaged and supportive staff 
developing inclusive teaching 
and learning practice 
 
Students have an active voice 

School Annual Priorities 
 
Enabling and supporting 
leadership opportunities for 
developing leaders 
 
Staff engage in inclusive 
teaching and learning practice 
 
Provide opportunities for middle 
leaders to develop inquiry-based 
practice around teaching and 
learning. 
 
 

School Annual Priorities 
 
Track and respond to student 
progress and achievement in 
learning, wider curricular 
engagement, and attendance.  
 
Development and 
implementation of ‘Whakahuia’ - 
the Casebrook Māori student 
success strategy, and Pasifika 
Success strategy 
 
Monitor and respond in a timely 
manner to our students akonga’s 
school attendance and 


